May 12, 2024

President Ferguson,

On behalf of the members at Local 1785, we would like to thank you and
your team for the hard work in building a better and stronger Union.

At the upcoming Convention, Local 1785 stands with you as President and
your Team.

In Solidarity,

Markeisha Haynes
General Chairperson
Local 1785
SMART-TD



